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2024 Cultural Youth Summer Camp 
Sacramento State University 

June 26 – June 30, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are so excited to invite you to attend the 24th annual Luso-American Education Foundation Cultural Youth 
Summer Camp, held at Sacramento State University from Wednesday, June 26th  to Sunday, June 30th.  All 
students ages 13-17 are invited to attend. Camp gives students the opportunity to learn about the college 
experience and Portuguese culture, while developing new friendships with other campers.  
 
We are in the process of planning exciting workshops, folk dancing sessions and action-packed activities. Along 
with a university tour showcasing the different departments, and inviting a number of guest speakers. Our 
competent and self-motivated planning team is excited to show our youth what they have been working on, and 
we’re sure it will be our most exciting camp yet!  
 
Please feel free to give our contact information to anyone who may be interested in attending our summer 
camp, so that they may reach out with any questions and request an application. Please remember, you do not 
have to be a member of Luso-American Financial or be of Portuguese decent to attend. Portuguese cultural 
activities are paired with workshops and activities on student housing, residential life, financial aid, 
scholarships, college applications, course selections and enrollment procedures. Students also have the 
opportunity to explore the college campus’ area through our field trips 
 
The cost of the camp is $500, but if you are a member of the Luso-American Education Foundation, you will 
receive a 10% discount on registration. Please mail your registration form with a $50 deposit check to our 
address shown below. This deposit is due by March 30, 2024, and the remaining balance is due by May 10, 
2024. If you need financial assistance, please contact the office for more information. 
 
Please note that camp fees do not cover the total cost of camp, so camp donations are always welcome! 
 
If you have any further questions, and would like to become a member of the Luso-American Education 
Foundation please email us at education@luso-american.org or call us  at (925) 828-3883. 
                                                                                                      
We look forward to seeing you this summer!                                               
                                                                                                                               CULTURAL SUMMER CAMP-CSUS 2024 

 
 
 
 

 Joe Resendes 
 Joann Malta-Weingard                                  Devan Yarnell                                       
 Camp Co-Administrators            Administrative Specialist 
 
 
 
Enclosed:    Camp Flyer    

                    Registration Form 
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